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Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Ilion, N.Y. 13357 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter regarding an incident that happened to me 
while on a deer hunting trip in Maine five years ago this month. 

My model 700 C270 Cal.BDL accidentally fired as I was climbing up my 
tree stand. I know for a fact that my safety was on. I did bump the 
bolt, however, I did not touch the trigger. 

Enclosed is a copy of an article I found in our local paper. I called 
this person and evendently they have a law suit against your company 
concerning the death of a young boy from an accidental firing qf this 
particular model rifle. 
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